KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING

MEETING July 12, 2010

Attending members: Tim Robertson, Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak and Matt Hull

Also attending: Mary Robertson, Linda Smith, Shannon French, Carl French, Sarah & Gary Barker

The minutes from June's meeting were read and approved.

There was no Old Business.

New Business: Sarah and Gary Baker were present and are the owners of Lot 47, Rockingham. They were here to find out how to obtain an address so that they can submit an application for a building permit. The water tap is at the end of Audubon. They were given Bud Gundmundson's name and phone numbers. The Committee wants to recommend "100 AudubanWay". A note will be left for Rick to issue a building permit for Lot 47, with an address to be added at a later date.

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 PM.